
October 23, 1995 

 

 

 

Ms. Jacqueline Beusse 

190 Roseland Avenue 

Essex Falls, NJ 07021 

 

Dear Jacqueline: 

 

Per our telephone conversation today, I am enclosing copies of the (39) CIA documents released by 

the Review Board on September 20, 1995 and the (11) FBI documents released on October 19, 1995. 

 

Thank you for your continued interest in the work of the Assassination Records Review Board.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

 

 

 


